NOTICE
There may be a quorum of Rockford Township Supervisors at 2633 Calder Ave. SE with Otto Associates to discuss culvert placement.   
TIME: 2:00 p.m.
DATE: May 16, 2019
Posted on May 10, 2019 outside the Rockford Town Hall and www.rockfordtownship.com 

Rachelle L. McDougall 

Clerk/Treasurer

